Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
January 5, 2015
Re:  
Job Description Modification – Auditor and Reporting Specialist
The Finance Department is requesting modification of the existing job description, “Auditor and Reporting Specialist”. This modification more closely aligns the requirements for this position with the essential functions of the job. It also enables the position to participate in KTRS vs. CERS which represents a cost savings to the District of $8,000 to $11,500 annually. 
Human Resources recommends approval of this job description.  
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